Chair, Curriculum Review Committee

Campaign Statement

Tess MacMillan

Over my past year as the chair of the Curriculum Review Committee, I have strived
to run organized and effective meetings where all committee members have an
equal chance to discuss and ask questions about presented curriculum. I believe our
discussions have led to more thoughtful and well-developed curriculum, and I have
learned a great deal from my colleagues on the committee. With the hope of
continuing what we have begun, I have accepted the nomination for chair. Further, I
hope that by fulfilling the chair role for another it will bring predictability to the
CRC during this time of instability at Langara.



